
Minutes 

Historic Preservation Commission 

Monday, April 12th, 2010 

 

The Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission met on Monday,  April  12th, 2010 at the 

Village of Ellenville Government Center. 

Chairman Marion Dumond called the meeting to order at 5:35 p.m. Members present were Chairman 

Dumond, Commissioners  Bryan Zelnik,  Ann Bowler, and Paul  Ross. Commissioner Dan Johnson was 

absent. 

The March Minutes were accepted as distributed.  

The January Minutes were tabled so that the members could read them. 

Chairman Dumond spoke of the upcoming CLG seminar. It will be held at the Government Center, on 

Thursday, April 22nd, on the first floor between 1:00 and 4:00 p.m. Refreshments will be prepared by 

Chairman Dumond and Commissioner Bowler. The committee will need to assist in registration. 

Chairman Dumond would like to have the seminar taped and will contact Mr. Dennis Warner to see if 

this can be done by either him or a student. 

The Commissioners read and accepted the January Minutes with corrections. 

Chairman Dumond has checked the Village website and was concerned that our Minutes were not up to 

date. The last Minutes posted were for July 2009. Commissioner Bowler will contact the Village Clerk 

and have here look into this matter. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Zelnik, seconded by Commissioner Ross. All were in 

favor.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:06 P.M. 

      Respectfully submitted by: 

 

      Ann Bowler, Recording Secretary 

 

       

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


